
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  BUREAU OF JUSTICE STATISTICS 

TUESDAY, MAY 1, 2018       CONTACT: TANNYR DENBY WATKINS 

WWW.BJS.GOV (202) 532-3923, Tannyr.M.Watkins@ojp.usdoj.gov

***** PUBLICATION ADVISORY ***** 

BJS RELEASES CAPITAL PUNISHMENT, 2016 

WASHINGTON — The Department of Justice’s Bureau of Justice Statistics released Capital 

Punishment in the United States, 2016, which presents statistics on persons under sentence of death at 

year-end 2016, including summary trends in the population, admissions to and releases from death row 

and the number of persons executed. Data are from BJS’s National Prisoner Statistics (NPS-8) series. 

TITLE: Capital Punishment, 2016 (NCJ 251430) 

AUTHOR: BJS Statisticians Elizabeth Davis and Tracy L. Snell 

WHERE: www.bjs.gov 

The Office of Justice Programs, headed by Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General Alan R. 

Hanson, provides federal leadership in developing the nation’s capacity to prevent and control crime, 

administer justice and assist victims. OJP has six bureaus and offices: the Bureau of Justice Assistance; 

the Bureau of Justice Statistics; the National Institute of Justice; the Office of Juvenile Justice and 

Delinquency Prevention; the Office for Victims of Crime; and the Office of Sex Offender Sentencing, 

Monitoring, Apprehending, Registering and Tracking (SMART). More information about OJP and its 

components can be found at www.ojp.gov. 
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